
 

 

 

Committee Secretary 
Education and Employment — Legislation Committee 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 

 
Dear Secretary 

Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA) — Budget Estimates Hearing 5 June 2018 

I write in relation to ASQA’s appearance before the Education and Employment — Legislation 

Committee’s Budget Estimates hearing on 5 June 2018. 

I wish to correct a statement presented in evidence to the committee in response to a question 

from Senator Cameron (page 119 of Hansard refers) concerning regulatory decisions.  

I stated at the hearing that ASQA had made 2,355 regulatory decisions (436 cancel; 240 suspend; 

1,318 intention to cancel/suspend and 361 other administrative sanctions) for the period 2013-14 

to 31 March 2018.  The time period stated was incorrect; the correct time period over which these 

decisions were taken was 2011-12 to 31 March 2018.  

It would be appreciated if you could draw this fact to the attention of the Committee.  I apologise 

for any inconvenience caused by this inadvertent oversight.  

If you require further information or assistance in relation to this matter, please contact Mr Aaron 

Campbell on (03) 8613 3947 or by email to: aaron.campbell@asqa.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mark Paterson AO 

Chief Commissioner and  

Chief Executive Officer 

         June 2018  
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